Senate Environment and Communications References Committee

Inquiry into Australia’s extinction crisis

Answer to a question taken on notice by Environmental Justice Australia at a public
hearing in Canberra on 17 April 2024

Question (From Hansard 17 April 2024, p23):

Senator DUNIAM: Okay. | have one final question for EJA. Given the role your organisation
plays in dealing with matters of extinction that this committee's looking at, is there a reason
why your organisation did not take up the offer from the Commonwealth government and
accept the funding that was promised during the election? If you need to take that on notice,
that's fine, because it's probably outside your particular remit, Ms Jacobs.

Answer: The funding offered was not aligned with our needs at the time.



